
2011-03-17 IEEE L802.16-11/0014 

 

IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access 
http://WirelessMAN.org 

 

 
Roger B Marks 

Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group 

r.b.marks@ieee.org 

17 March 2011 

 

 

To: Asan Khan, Asan_Khan@cable.comcast.com, SPWG Chair, WiMAX Forum 

 Chungwoo Hwang, cwhang@kt.com, SPWG Vice-Chair, WiMAX Forum 

 Ivan Bernikov, IBernikov@yotateam.ru, SPWG Vice-Chair, WiMAX Forum 

 

Subject: Follow-up Response to Liaison announcing Draft WiMAX Forum Machine to Machine Communications 

Requirements Spec 

 

Thank you for your statement (IEEE L802.16-10/0125) of 20 December 2010 announcing the completion of the 

Draft Specification on Requirements for WiMAX Machine to Machine Communications and the opportunity to 

comment on this draft. 

 

We appreciate the offer to review and comment on your draft and consider its applicability to our work.  The draft 

was made available to our members for review.  We have no comment at this time. 

 

Reciprocally, we would like your members to consider the current System Requirements Documents as developed in 

support of our 802.16n and 802.16p projects: 

• GRIDMAN (802.16n) System Requirements Document 

• M2M (802.16p) System Requirements Document 

 

We welcome your organization’s comments on both of these documents. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Roger B. Marks Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access 

http://ieee802.org/16/gridman/#10_0048
http://ieee802.org/16/m2m/#10_0004

